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 m wakefield COMMNT2015/3110/P 06/07/2015  11:15:25 We live next door to this property and are concerned that the proposal alters the whole look to the end 

of our terrace at the roofline. It also will give a very high level view into our garden(no 47 ainger rd) 

and thus will affect our privacy. The complexity of the work at such a high level is I fear also going to 

cause lots of noise and disturbance and I am worried about the security aspects of having all the 

necessary scaffolding. Yours Matthew Wakefield

47 ainger road

london

nw3 3ah
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